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Rio Grande County is actively pursuing a permit revision for the South Fork Pit.  Wasteline Inc. 
has been contracted to file the change application.  It is anticipated to be presented in the very 
near future.  Activity at the site has been limited due to the ongoing permitting process.   

 

Patrick Sullivan 

Road Supervisor 
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